
 
 

June 4, 2019 
 
Greetings St. Marcus Families! 

 
Can you believe we are in the last week of the 2018-2019 school year? I am truly thankful that you are a part of the Main 
Campus family. Your partnership, as families, has been invaluable, and I am grateful for your commitment and support. 
We will miss both you and your scholar over the summer, and we are counting down the days until we see you again for 
another successful school year!  
 
Before we depart for the summer, I wanted to communicate some important information and dates for the summer and 
next school year: 
 

❖ Please watch for your scholar’s   report card  to come home this  Friday, June 7 th !  
 

❖ Clo���g Wor���p Ser����  will be on Friday, June 7th @ 8:30 am in the Wehr Gym. 
 

❖ Lost and Found:  Stop by Room 155 across from K & PG Main Office (bins in cabinet)  and  the Middle School 
Main Office (bins in closet) between the hours of 7:30-8:30 am or 4:00 - 5:00 pm to claim lost items.  If not 
claimed by June 9th, these items will be donated . 

 

❖ Summer school  is 6/27 - 7/25.  Applications  DUE   FRIDAY by 12PM to the business office! 
 

❖ Home visits  for the 2019-2020 school year could begin as early as the end of  June . Please be on the  lookout  for 
your teacher to contact you to set this up.  If your contact information changes, please call the Business Office at 
414-267-8381. 

 
❖ In  July , Parent Information for the 2019-2020 school year will be  EMAILED  to you. Please note the 2019-2020 

school calendar is already available on the school website! 
 

❖ Back-to-School Parent Meetings : 
o ALL NEW AND TRANSITIONING* families MUST attend either  August 14th  or  17th  

*Transitioning families = students going into K4, 1st, or 5th grades 
o Attendance is  mandatory , so your child(ren) may join us for the 1st day of school! 
o ALL FAMILIES ENCOURAGED to go to the Open Gym & School Supply Drop off opportunities!  Stay 

tuned for all the details in your JULY MESSENGER via EMAIL! 
 

❖ Uniform Policy Change : Next year, in addition to previous shoes allowed, scholars will also be able to wear ALL 
black tennis shoes!   The uniform policy for shoes next year is as follows: All­black flat dress or tennis shoes that 
cover heel, have all black soles, and have all black black laces and/or a black strap (still no slip­ons, heels or 
other colors on shoe). 

 
❖ TUESDAY , August 2oth → FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!  

 
❖ 2019-2020 School Supply List - on the  back  of this letter and available at  www.stmarcus.org/school/parent-room 

 
May God bless you and keep you safe this summer! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mrs. Erin Johnson  |  Main Campus Principal  |  (414) 416-7541 


